



THANK YOU!!!

Welcome to 2020 everyone! We hope you all had a fantastic winter break with your family! we are happy to begin the New Year with all of you and we look forward to everything that the new year brings us. The staff at Rippleton Roadsters Child Care and Satellite Program would like to thank all our families for all the thoughtful cards, gifts and well wishes that you all shared with us this holiday season. We are especially grateful for all the wonderful toys that were collected for our toy drive. Your generosity was appreciated and we were happy to spread some holiday cheer throughout our community.

REGISTRATION INFORMATION

The time to register your children for September 2020 is coming upon us again. If you are returning to our program next year, please read through this newsletter carefully and mark down the dates regarding registration. We are happy to let you know that we will be repeating the same process that we used last year since it worked out so well.

A package will be going home with each child on **Monday January 20**, **2020**, you will have the week to complete it and return it to us by **Monday January 27**, **2020**. The package will include your current information which we have on file. If any changes need to be made, please make them on the form and return it along with a **NEW** emergency card, a new copy of your child's immunization form and a new parent contract. Please ensure all the information on the emergency card is detailed and contact information accurate.

This year we will be including a page to be filled out by you detailing your child's specific needs i.e. allergies, medical needs, dietary needs. This form is very important and needs to be completed if your child requires specific accommodations.

Our website will be updated, and an email will be going out as a reminder for registration

The Parent Handbook is available on our website and I encourage you all to please read it as it has been updated and changes have been made; when you sign your parent contract you are agreeing to the policies in our handbook. If you require a hard copy please contact the office and a copy will be provided for you.

Please ensure that you return your package by the deadline to confirm your spot for September 2020. Once the deadline passes, we will open registration to new families on February 3 2020.

For all our preschoolers who turn 4 years old by the end of December 2020 must register for Kindergarten this year. Please us the links below for more information on registration for both Toronto District school Board and the Toronto Catholic District School Board.

<u>TDSB</u>

https://www.tdsb.on.ca/EarlyYears/KindergartenMonth

TCDSB

https://www.tcdsb.org/ProgramsServices/EarlyYears/Kindergarten/KindergartenRegistration/Pages/KindergartenRegistration.aspx

IMPORTANT DATES

Friday January 17 2020

PD Day for both TDSB and TCDSB our program is closed for children enrolled in our part time programs.









